Submission ID: 13955

We note that several representations have been received to deadline one, stating that the A12
realignment should be moved as the West Tey new settlement will no longer come forward.

We would like to reiterate that the promoters remain committed to the project, and with the
Colchester Local Plan due to start it's review in July 2023 they will be putting forward an new,
ambitious new settlement.



